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Dear Hr. Camble:

This is in response to your letter of November 9, 1990, to Mr. Hank Hay of my
staff. Your letter requeste EPA's concurrence that Hecla's Johnny M mine site
need not be monitored for radon-222 emineione, per 40 CFR Part 61, Subpart T. '

As outlined in your letter, tho Johnny M was a uranium mine backfilled with
uranium mill tailings from Kerr-McGee's mill locatt.d at Ambrosia Lake. The site
has been undergoing reclamation clean-up. Although initial reclamation efforts
were completed in 1981, there are still some residual tailings contamination at
some mine surface areas. A reclamation plan approved by the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission on October 10, 1990, provides for removal and disposal of the residual'

tallings contaminated soil at the Quivira Mining Company's Ambrosia Lake Hill.
The removal and disposal of these materiale is presently anticipated to be
conducted during 1991.

Based upon the information provided in your letter, the Johnny H mine site may
be considered as aland contaminated with residual radioactive materiale-from
inactive Uranium proceseirsg siten" rather than a Uranium mill tallingo disposal
ette. Monitoring for radon-222 emincione per 40 CFR Part 61, subpart T is,
therefore, not required for the cite.

Please be advised that the above discuacion only addresses the requiremente of,

the Radionuclide NESHAP at 40 CFR Part 61, Subpart T. The opinione expreeced
in this letter is no way affect approvale or activities required by other i

'

applicable requirements of 40 CFR or other Federal or state regulatory
authorities.

We appreciate being informed of Hecla's plans to clean up the contaminated colle
at the Johnny M mine site.
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